
Council Meeting – 24 October 2024 
 
Change to Treasury Management Strategy – Proposed Draw 
Down of Pooled Funds 
 
This item was considered by the Corporate Policy and Resources 
Committee on 15 October 2024.  
 
Committee resolved to recommend to Council that it approves the 
amendment to the Treasury Management Strategy for 2024/25. 
 
 


